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TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA 

 

Extension of date for receipt of comments and counter comments on TRAI’s consultation 
paper on “Issues related to prescribing Minimum Channel Spacing, within a License Service 

Area, in FM Radio Sector in India” 

 

New Delhi, 27th December, 2011: The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) released a 
consultation paper on “Issues related to prescribing minimum Channel spacing, within a license 
service area, in FM Radio sector in India” on 08th December 2011, inviting written comments 
from the stakeholders by 26th December 2011 and counter comments by 02 January 2012. 

2. On request of the stakeholders, the last date for receipt of written comments has been 
extended to 06th January 2012 and for counter comments to 13th January 2012. 
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Contact details in case of any clarification: 
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